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The upgrade of Darcy Road Public School will provide new permanent classrooms and core facilities to 
support the growing population in Western Sydney. 

Tower crane installation   

A tower crane will be delivered to the construction zone at Darcy Road Public School and installed using 
a mobile crane on Saturday 11 May 2024, weather permitting.  

The tower crane will remain onsite until mid-2025. No loads will be lifted over the operational school, the 
general public, or nearby neighbours. 

The tower crane will be brought onto site via trucks which will enter via the construction access point on 
Darcy Road. Due to the size of the trucks required, trucks will arrive on site from 6:30 am onwards. This is 
to minimise the impact on road users and the general public.  

Traffic control will be in place to ensure the safety of the community.   

Due to the complex nature of the work, work may need to start from 6:30 am and continue beyond the 
project’s standard construction hours up to 5:30 pm. These works are in accordance with the State 
Significant Development conditions for this project.   

We will ensure that work is completed safely and efficiently, and we will minimise the impacts on the 
community at every opportunity. 

We apologise for any inconvenience these works may cause and thank you for your understanding. 

More information 

For any queries relating to the work outlined in this notification, please contact us using the contact 
details below.  
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Site plan 

The site plan below shows the construction access point where the trucks will enter and exit the site. 
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